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David, 
 
Sutton Courtenay Parish Council has now looked at the Neighbourhood Plan for Drayton 
again. 
It's only comments were on the Transport policies, particularly T1 and T5.  
 
Whilst they are probably laudable in isolation, the Parish Council was of the opinion that 
they could impact on Sutton Courtenay and other parishes adjacent to Drayton.   
 
 A 20 mph limit could well encourage drivers not to go through Drayton, and they will be 
looking for alternate routes.  As a result this would impact on the adjacent villages. 
 
A 7.5 tonne limit in the High Street seems impossible as this road is the B4016..  A weight 
restriction would totally block this as is a through route for vehicles above this weight, again 
causing them to put extra pressure on other residential areas. 
 
Kind regards 
Linda Martin 
Clerk Sutton Courtenay Parish Council 
01865 391833 
 


